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We are postponing some 

planned maintenance  
The coronavirus pandemic is affecting all of society and we at 

Bostaden are no exception. In order to minimise the risk of spreading 

infection, we have decided not to begin any planned maintenance 

inside our apartments. The fact that you are receiving this information 

means a planned maintenance project in your apartment has been 

postponed. 
 

We do not currently know how long we will have to postpone the planned projects 

for. Once the situation has returned to normal and interior projects can begin 

again, you will of course receive information about this. 
 

How this will affect you 

We will of course complete any work that we have already begun in apartments. 

We and our contractors naturally follow the Public Health Agency of Sweden’s 

recommendations and take the necessary precautions. 
 

Examples of maintenance and projects inside apartments that we are postponing:  

• Window replacement 

• Bathroom renovations 

• Ventilation units and air flow control in apartments 

• Renovation, redevelopment and extension of electrical facilities 

• Replacement of apartment doors  

• Projects in properties where there is a high-risk group according to the Public 

Health Agency of Sweden.  
 

We are reprioritising 

As some planned projects are postponed, we are reprioritising and carrying out 

other projects that minimise the risk of spreading infection. This means, among 

other things, that we are bringing forward a number of projects, such as replacing 

roofs, renovating district heating centres, painting, replacing lampposts, 

renovating laundries and so on. You will receive information about this if it affects 

you. 

Do you have any questions or concerns? 

You are always welcome to contact us if you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

Bostaden 
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